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Spelling Bee
The second annual Frederic Elementary Spelling Bee was held
on January 10th. The finalists consisted of twelve students
which included six 5th graders and six 4th graders. Finalists
were selected through a process in which they studied a list
of fifty words and completed a spelling test. The twelve
students were selected based on scoring.  We had three
students that made it to the finals. Out of those three, one
student advanced to the CESA 11 Spelling Bee that will take
place on February 9th in Turtle Lake.

4th & 5th Grade Growth Reward 
The 4th and 5th grades continue to compete and challenge
each other by homerooms. This time they were competing to
show which homeroom had the most growth on their iReady
testing taken in January. The goal was to have made over 50%
growth at the midpoint of the school year. Both 5th grade
classes met this goal-Mrs. Maier at 82% and Mr. McNaughton
at 78%. They enjoyed a "sweet" treat to celebrate their
success. 

Little Vikes Camp
Planning is underway for our Little Vike's Camp that will take
place on Friday, February 24th.  Little Vike's Camp is a great
way for families to learn about their child's development and
growth. All children that participate will be screened in the
following developmental areas: social/emotional, motor skills,
speech/language and problem-solving. 

4K Round Up
The  Early Childhood/SPED teams are also planning our 4K
Round Up that will also take place on Friday, February 24th. 
 Parents will be able to meet and schedule individual
meetings with the 4K team. Students will be able to spend the
morning in a 4K classroom. They will get the full school
experience--from classroom learning activities, eating lunch
in the cafeteria, and even getting on board a school bus! 
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